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A Message from Mr Taylor
Hello at home.

I hope you and your family are doing well in these strange times. I’ve been working hard to make a file of 

learning for you to keep you thinking and improving whilst you are not able to come to school.

I really hope you enjoy these activities and remember to push yourself into the stretchy zone! 

For maths, I have created some folders of maths activities for you to continue learning with.

The folders are called :

    Standard -  which is quite easy

    Tricky -  which is the next level of difficulty

    Trickiest -  which is the hardest

Choose the level which suits you best but remember to push yourself into the stretchy zone. Each folder 

has a powerpoint presentation in it to work through to help you with your learning. The powerpoints 

cover work that you will find familiar and should remind you how to carry out the activities.

After you have seen the powerpoint you should have a go at the activity sheets. 

If you have any questions about any of the activities then you can send me a message to 

stevetaylor@online.sch.im and I will be happy to help out.

Good luck and we are looking forward to welcoming you back to school very soon

Mr Taylor
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